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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR CABLE ADDRESS: SEMINARY, NEW YORK

May 10, 1979

Dr. David Roskies
3080 Broadway
New York, NY 10027

Dear David:

I have just received a copy of the new YIVO Annual of
Jewish Social Science, Volume 17, which you edited and

in which Diane's article on the East European Heder appears.
Let me congratulate you both on this accomplishment and
tell you how pleased I am to see your hard work and dedi-
cation so rewarded.

With my very best wishes.

gn D. Cohen
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